
 

 

 

09 October 2023 
 
Flu vaccinations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The School Age Immunisation Team will be delivering Flu vaccinations in school on Tuesday 7th November 
2023.  
 
Please click on the link below to read the information about the vaccine and then complete the Electronic 
consent form  
  
https://systems.rdash.nhs.uk/eConsent/146463FLU239949 
  
Please note, that children who do not have the relevant consent will not receive the vaccination.  
 
If your child is absent on the day, the team will be returning to school on Thursday 23rd November 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsystems.rdash.nhs.uk%2FeConsent%2F146463FLU239949&data=05%7C01%7Cgemma.johnson%40sandringham.school%7Cbbd25980d0344b73165908dbc4dab6c9%7C524bece0010949f4b2f685d962bb4d70%7C0%7C0%7C638320215980787523%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LNCajrg1i9ZfZBoWqIpdvVTgRyqcAOfpPOlw2CPJVwI%3D&reserved=0

